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Attention: All Media Houses 

 

COGHSTA MEC BASIKOPO MAKAMU SADDENED FOLLOWING THE 

PASSING OF KGOSHI JOSEPH RANARE SHONGOANE 

MEC for Co-operative governance, Human Settlements and Traditional Affairs, Mr 

Basikopo Makamu hereby sends his deepest condolences to the Royal Family of the late 

Kgoshi Joseph Shongoane, his relatives and the Shongoane Traditional Council after 

Kgoshi’s passing. 

The MEC says Kgoshi Shongoane’s passing is particularly hurtful to the Provincial 

Government and the residents of Limpopo as the province has experienced an onslaught 

of losses of Traditional leaders in recent months. 

MEC Makamu has conveyed his sympathies to the Royal Family of Kgoshi Shongoane 

and the residents of Shongoane village under the Waterburg District of the province.  

Robala ka kgotso Kgoshi Shongoane. 
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